
Safeguard the Children Meeting,  

Date: September 3, 2024   

 

Present: Fr. Ricky Viveros, Patricia Plescia, Jeannie Eamnarangkool, Ray Hernandez, 

Colette Villegas, Dawn Ponnet 

 

Donella Sotelo informed us in advance of her decision to step down from her leadership 

role on the Safeguard the Children Committee. 

The team updated our new pastor, Fr. Ricky, on the committee’s work, shared our 

accomplishments, and highlighted Donella’s strong leadership. 

We also suggested names of potential new leaders for the committee. Fr. Ricky said he 

would take responsibility for appointing someone to lead the committee moving forward. 

 

 

 


